
 
 
The State of Play for Women and Girls in Tasmania. 
 

Celebrating, supporting, and advocating for Tasmanian females in sport and recreation is our core priority at 

WSRT and at the heart of what we do. 

Since we were established in 1987, we've witnessed significant progress in women's and girls' sports across the 

board, yet there's still much work to be done. 

In late 2024, we conducted a survey to better understand the state of gender equity in sports governance, 

administration, coaching, and participation in Tasmania. Our aim was to gather information from our 

stakeholders in order to understand how we can help drive meaningful change and help sporting associations 

and clubs reach their gender equity goals. 

We are excited to share the top-line results below, and we look forward to working together towards a more 

inclusive future for women and girls in Tasmanian sport. 

We gratefully acknowledge the support of Active Tasmania in conducting this survey.  

 

OUR SPORT. OUR FUTURE. The State of Play for Women and Girls in Tasmania 

– Key Findings 

The survey was conducted across November and December 2024, with a focus on State and National Sporting 

Organisations. A total of 56 responses were received.  

The information gathered will inform WSRT’s operational and strategic plans moving forward.  
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Thank you to all respondents for taking time to share your insights and views. Together, we can drive positive 

change for women and girls in Tasmania.  


